VILLAGE OF ONTARIO NOTICE FOR BIDS FOR THE ADDITION TO THE COMMUNITY CENTER

The Village of Ontario, Wisconsin will receive sealed bids until 4:00 p.m. on the 27th day of April, 2023. The bids will be publicly opened and read aloud at a Special Board Meeting on the 27th day of April, 2023 at 5:00 p.m.

The following public works project will be bid:

A. General Construction of the addition to the Ontario Community Center.

The above public work will be let to the lowest responsible bidder and performed in accordance with the plans and specifications by Fifth Avenue Architectural. Plans are available at the Village Office at 205 State Street, Ontario WI or by email @ villageofontario@centurytel.net. Compliance with all local, state and federal building codes are mandatory.

The Village of Ontario reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive any informalities in bids.

Questions and verifications should be directed to: Terri Taylor, Village Clerk at 608-337-4381 or email: villageofontario@centurytel.net .

Village of Ontario Terri Taylor, Clerk